
 

Rome, 22 march 2006 – The Board of Directors of Enel SpA, chaired by Piero Gnudi, has 
met this evening in Rome to approve the Group’s financial statements for 2005 and the 
proposed financial statements of Enel SpA as of December 31, 2005. The detailed press 
release will be published tomorrow morning before market opening. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


